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Dated: 14/07/2018

Notice

All the students of BALLB 10th Semester are advised to get the authority letter along with Court Diary format for court visit scheduled from 17th July, 2018 from the Departmental Library. Students are further required to submit an undertaking for Legal Literacy Programme latest by 16th July, 2018 with Dr. S.A. Bhat. The Legal Literacy Programme will be conducted shortly after Court Visit Programme after authorization from the Competent Authorities.
                                                                                                                    Sd/-

Course Co-ordinator

